To:  All prospective youth referees
From:  Jamestown Soccer Club 

Date:  8-18-08

Subject:  Officiating opportunities for fall 2008

The time of year has come again that Jamestown Soccer Club will begin its fall recreation season.  If you are receiving this correspondence, you have officiated in the past for JSC and may want to continue doing this.  The season will begin on 9-13-08 this year and last through approximately 10-26-08.  If you would like to continue officiating with us, please fill-in the below information and return it so we can begin updating our database. If you choose not to officiate with us this year, please reply back accordingly.   Also, there will be a short mandatory training session on 9-7-08 at 7:00 pm at JAC, which you must attend to review rules and mechanics.  
	Name:
	

	Badge grade (8, 9 or none):
	

	Address:
	

	City/zip:
	

	Home phone number:
	

	Cell number:
	

	E-mail address:
	

	Block-out dates through 10-26-08:
	


Please reply back to:  lappelberg@jamestownsoccerclub.com 

If you have any questions or concerns, please send an e-mail to:  lappelberg@jamestownsoccerclub.com or markdguenther@aol.com or call Lance Appelberg at (336) 416-6950 or Mark Guenther at (336) 339-0233. 
If we do not receive your response by 8-29-08, we will have to assume that you no longer want to officiate for Jamestown Soccer Club.

